
MEMBERSHIP REPORT          October 19, 2020 
 
Current records indicate our Club has 27 Full Members, soon to become 28, after Glenda Jamieson is 
officially welcomed back. Two of the 27, are recognized as Honorary Members (Monty Bennett & Al 
Leeder). Noteworthy, 11 of the 27 are on the Executive Committee. All Full Members are in good 
standing with their dues.  
 
The same records indicate our Club has 10 Friends of Rotary. 8 are currently in good standing; two are 
questionable. Rob Urbshott's payment needs to be clarified (i.e. confirmed.) and Heidi Tone's current 
status needs to be confirmed before further contact and follow-up is made.  I am also by this 
correspondence, asking for confirmation that both Frank Colltta and Heidi Tones are no longer FofR 
members. I have conflicting reports.  
 
The current Membership Committee has confirmed participation from Greg Hollinger, Glenn Beacock, 
and Kathryn Christie. John Foris' status remains to be confirmed. The Membership Committee has held 
no official meetings since COVID began, but will be called together in the very near future to discuss the 
Club's Membership Growth Plan that is due to be completed for submission to District by November 
30th.  
 
To that end, Members of the Membership Committee and all other Club members have been invited to 
participate in an Area 1 Zoom Meeting on Monday November 10th, with other District Club 
representatives, to share ideas and progress on our Plan, and discuss the two major 
topics...ATTRACTING NEW MEMBERS & ENGAGING MEMBERS.    
 
Thank you.  
 
Randy Curran 
Membership 
 
 


